
   

 

TICHBORNE PARK CRICKET CLUB 

 
Dear Brendan, 

 

Could you please pass on the Cricket Club’s thanks to the Parish Council 

with regards to the grant of £300 we received this year. 

 

The Grant helped towards the purchase of much needed Colts training and 

safety equipment.  

 

The Club has had a healthy increase in Colt numbers this year and with 

the demise of so many local clubs in the area this is encouraging.  

 

Our commitment to the Colts set-up is paramount to the Club’s survival 

 

Once again many thanks for the support the Parish Council gives to the 

Club. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Andy Joyce 

Tichborne Park CC 
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